
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Sue I. Bostwick 

Date: November 10, 2020 
 
Re: 

 
Resolution – Correction to the Apportionment Report 

 

 

Three corrections are needed to the apportionment report. On November 3rd the citizens of Conway Township voted 

in a new road millage of 2.0000 mills.  The Brighton School District had a 2.2000 Non-Homestead millage approved 

this will increase the Non-Homestead millage from 17.9627 to the 18.0000 mills. This will offset any loss from the 

rollback it has seen in the past several years.   Bryon Schools listed a 2.9305 millage for their sinking fund and it has 

been corrected to 2.9061 mills. This all is time sensitive due to the certification of the election and getting the tax bills 

printed.    

 

 

 

If you have any question regarding this matter, please contact me. 

 
 

 

 

Livingston County, Michigan 
Equalization Department 

 

 
304 E. Grand River, Howell, MI 48843 

Phone 517-546-4182 Fax 517-552-2322 

Web Site: https://www.livgov.com/equal/ 


